
TOWN OF NORWICH 
Public Informational Hearing Warning and Agenda 

August 11, 2024, 3pm 
Tracy Hall Multipurpose Room 

 
The Selectboard for the Town of Norwich will hold a public informational hearing on Sunday, 
August 11th at 3pm in the multipurpose room at Tracy Hall to discuss the Australian ballot 
articles on the August 13, 2024 Special Meeting Warning. 
 
 

AGENDA 
  

• 3:00 - Call to Order 
• Additions or deletions to the agenda. 

o Public comment. 
• Review and discuss Articles 1 & 2 as listed in the attached Town Meeting Warning 

o Public comment follows each article separately. 
• Discussion of other non-binding business (if applicable) 
• 4:00 - Entertain motion to adjourn hearing. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Posted three public places and the Town Clerk’s office    07/08/2024 
 


